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i 
Noeleen Keavey 
-., ,,  P,, , , 

From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 20 June 2008 09:07 

To : 'Heather Loughlin' 

cc: Yvonne Furlong 

Subject: RE: Wallace Recycling Ltd WO197-02 

Hi Heather 

A letter from the applicant stating AMC are the consultants processing this application will suffice. 

We will not need a new copy of the application to confirm postal and location addresses, a letter will also suffice 

Many thanks 

mndRegards 

Xoeben Keavty 
Office @ h a t e ,  Licensing d @source Use 
Enviro entalfiotectionggency 
PO 00~3000 
yohnstown Castlk Estate 
Wedord 

5% 053 91 70732 
Eq 053 9160699 
Ernaif 
We6: :-'E 

c;4 Please consider the environment before printing this email 

From: Heather Loughlin [mailto:moagconsulting@fraoch.ie] 
Sent: 19 June 2008 17:16 
To: Noeleen Keavey 
Subject: RE: Wallace Recycling Ltd WO197-02 

Thanks for that. Can the letter come from AMC or does it have to come from the applicant? 

Also, I have checked the conflicting site addresses. The postal address is Units 16-17, but the location is Units 
14-17. Is i t  ok for me to  just  state this fact in the letter of response to  you or do you need a new copy of the full 
application form? 

Thanks for your help. 

Kind regards 
Heather 

HEATHER LOUGHLIN 
Associate. AMC Environrnerttol Ltd 
Crohone, Killenauk. Thurles, County Tipperary 

bile.086 334 8141 fax. 052 55978 
www.moap,consulting.com 

iii this e-moil. As  o w  rompany caiiiiot accrpt responsibiiiry for nny foss or damage orising from the use of this r. moil or nttocnmrnts we rccomriicnd thot you sr1b.iec.t thrse to your virtis ciirrking ptorcdurrs 
wior to use. 

20/06/2008 
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